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Ontario Begins the 2023-24 School Year  
with a Back to Basics Focus 

Dear Parents, 
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New Math and Reading Supports for 2023-24 

Reading and �P�D�W�K���V�N�L�O�O�V���D�U�H���Q�H�F�H�V�V�D�U�\���I�R�U���\�R�X�Q�J���S�H�R�S�O�H���W�R���W�K�U�L�Y�H���L�Q���W�R�P�R�U�U�R�Z�¶�V���H�F�R�Q�R�P�\�����7�K�H��
province is investing $109 million in 2023-24 so that students from Senior Kindergarten to 
Grade 2 can be screened in early reading. Students who are struggling will be supported by 
intervention strategies, including up to 900 literacy educators, who will work with those children 
with the aim of boosting performance. 

Additionally, our government has provided $825,000 to Dyslexia Canada and the International 
Dyslexia Association to develop evidence-based systematic and explicit instruction resources 
and professional learning supports that are now ready for launch. 

Ontario is investing $71 million to launch a new strategy to boost math competence in the 
classroom. This includes the doubling of math coaches, specialized math educators, along with 
the introduction of Math Action Teams who will be deployed directly into schools that are behind 
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New Grade 10 Course Digital Technology Course 

This new course will equip students to be the leaders of the global economy by further 
enhancing their coding skills, building hands-on projects, and investigating Artificial Intelligence, 
cybersecurity, and emerging technologies. 

�3�D�U�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���D�U�H���W�K�H���F�H�Q�W�U�H���R�I���2�Q�W�D�U�L�R�¶�V���S�X�E�O�L�F�O�\���I�X�Q�G�H�G���H�G�X�F�D�W�L�R�Q���V�\�V�W�H�P�����$�V���Z�H���E�H�J�L�Q��
this new school year, I want to thank all parents and guardians for their commitment, and wish 
all educators, staff and students the best of luck. 


